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24/05/2023 

Ref: International Tour Barcelona Easter 2024  

Dear Parent / Guardian 

We received a large volume of applications to travel on the International Tour to Barcelona 

during the Easter Break 2024. Due to the high number of applications, students are offered a 

place following:  

- A review of their behaviour for learning and attendance record  

- Priority assigned to current third year students progressing into 5th Year LCE and LCA 

- Lottery of remaining places to current TY and 5th year students 

 

Your student is offered a place on the tour and must pay the initial deposit to secure their 

place. The cost of the tour will be approx. €645 with confirmation of final cost before 

December 2023. An initial deposit of €200 is due before 7th June 2023 with a second 

installment of €150 due on the 30th June 2023. Further instalment dates will be shared in the 

new school year.  

 

All payments are made directly to The School Tour Company through their online payment 

system as set out in the instructions below. Please ensure to read the payment terms and 

conditions. All deposits are non-refundable.  

 

We look forward to travelling together to Barcelona. 

 

Mr. Ken Flynn  

Principal 
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